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WELCOME ROCKPOINT! 

We pray that you will have a meaningful encounter with God as we 
worship our Lord together!  Please join us in Fellowship Hall for a time of 
coffee and bagels immediately following the service this morning. We 
extend a special welcome to anyone visiting with us today!   
 
KIDS WORSHIP:  Kids will enjoy our ministries designed for every age 
to learn more about Jesus!  Pebbles Nursery is for children ages 
birth-2 and is located in Room 101.  Preschool ROCK is available for 
preschool children ages 2-5 throughout the service in Room 103.  
Children in grades K-5 are welcome at Kid’s ROCK located in our 
Lower Level, Room B01. They are dismissed after participating in 
morning worship.  Safe and secure check in for ages 2-5th grade is 
located in our lobby.  Guests are invited to attend!  SUNDAY SCHOOL 
will resume in the Fall.  ROCK YOUTH GROUP will meet tonight from 5-
7pm.  Infant/Mothers Room:  Rm. 213 
 

PRAYER AND PRAISE 

We give thanks and praise that Pastor Erik Pluemer has 
accepted the call to be our Senior Pastor!  This is an answer to 
prayer!  More details/timeline to follow.   
 

We extend our sincere Christian sympathy to the Speranza 
family on the passing away of Staci on Tuesday, May 20 after a 
long illness. 

Marge Balkema would like to thank everyone for their cards and 
prayers after her recent stroke.  

Sheri Mulcock would like to thank everyone for their thoughts, 
prayers, calls and texts.  The cardiac ablation was a success and 
her heart is beating normally again.  God is good! 

Pray for comfort, strength and healing for those with cancer: 
Michael Ays, Tara Breur, Luann De Young, Lorinda Leon, Lynn 
Stalter, and Marina.
 

Pray for our shut in members and for those with ongoing medical 
concerns, such as Ruth Aupperlee, Joanne de Bruyn, Sue Ann 
Dyk, Marilyn Gardenier, Phyllis Schuurman, and Audrey Vogel. 

 



ROCKPOINT NEWS 
 
On this Memorial Day weekend, we honor and 
mourn the U.S. military personnel who died 
while serving in the United States Armed 
Forces.  God bless America! 

 
SAVE THE DATE!  All are invited to Rockpoint’s Annual Church 
Picnic on Sunday, June 8.  Stay for some good food and 
fellowship immediately following our morning worship service! 
 

ELDER AND DEACON NOMINEES:  Through prayer and the leading 
of the Holy Spirit, the council has identified candidates fitting for 
the position of new council members on June 1.  The following 
candidates have responded to the call:  
 

ELDERS (2):  John Breur, Peter Ten Kate 
DEACONS (3):  Erik Brown, Dave Irwin, Joshua Moyer, JoAnne 
Taylor, Jim Vogel 
 

We are grateful to Al Lindsay, Aaron McCombs, Steve Peters 
and Nick VanderPlaat for their faithful service as Council 
members at Rockpoint Community Church! 
 

CROSSROADS begins on Monday, June 23 and the hungry 
campers need snacks!  Donations are greatly appreciated! Pick 
up a flyer in the narthex for a list of snacks needed.  Thank you! 
 

LIGHTHOUSE BABY BOTTLE BOOMERANG:  Each year there are 
more than 48,000 women in NJ without the support to choose 
life.  We have baby bottles available in the church foyer that can 
be taken home and filled with checks, cash and change through 
Father’s Day – to save and change lives! 
 

PRAYER MEETING:  Join us every 2nd Wednesday of the month at 
Hillcrest at 7pm and every 4th Wednesday of the month @ 
Windmere (Holland Home) at 7pm to pray.  All are welcome to 
join! See Karen Knorr if you have any questions. 
 



                 

 

 
REGISTER FOR CROSSROADS TODAY! Registration forms are 
available on our website at www.therockpoint.org.  Invite your 
friends and neighbors!   
 

WE NEED YOUR SUPPORT!  Our Crossroads staff is grateful for 
your prayers and support.  Unfortunately, many families are 
struggling to pay for Crossroads camp this summer, therefore 
enrollment is low.  If you would like to sponsor a child, please see 
the bulletin insert for more information.   
 

NEW HOPE’S FOOD PANTRY is so much more than just a food 
pantry, it’s a place where families find dignity, choice, and hope. 
Our client-choice model allows families to shop for up to 30 food 
and household items during our Saturday distributions, ensuring 
they receive food that meets their cultural, dietary, and personal 
preferences. New Hope is excited to announce that this month, 
the Food Pantry will move to a new, larger facility, doubling their 
space and improving accessibility, please consider donating: 
juice (64 oz), pancake mix (32 oz), pancake syrup (24 oz), 
vegetable oil (32 oz), and white rice (1 lb). Donations can be 
dropped off in the church entryway. 

 

 

†A Special Offering is collected the third Sunday of the month†  
Sunday, June 15 - Lighthouse Pregnancy Resource 

Sunday, July 20 – Crossroads Summer Camp 


